
Skylar, We wish to ask you and all of council to not allow Reptilia to bring prohibited and dangerous 
animals into London.     Wild animals do not belong in a mall.     For us it is an ethical issue and animals 
belong in their natural habitat which certainly is not a big concrete building in Canada.      
Thank you for taking time to read and consider this request. 
  
Jan & Phil Taylor 


